March 10, 2021- MCCPTA Bylaws Committee Report

1. MCCPTA Bylaws- Clean version is ready to post on our website. (Not yet approved by MD PTA)

2. MD PTA bylaws committee- short meeting on February 4, 2021 (first meeting since September). The review of local bylaws is slowly restarting. Next meeting is late March, presumably to discuss proposed amendments to MD PTA bylaws.

3. Based on discussions with MCCPTA Executive Committee and Bylaws Committee, 18 proposed amendments were submitted for MD PTA bylaws. Topics were included in Feb report.

4. Next task for bylaws committee- update MCCPTA standing rules

5. Local PTAs can contact Kellie with any questions about local bylaws (bylaws@MCCPTA.org; kschoolar@gmail.com).


